
 

Ref.No.: CPS/Admin/1949/2019          Date: 08-08-2019 

NOTIFICATION 
CPS-PG-ADMISSION-2019 

 

Looking at the flood situation in Western Maharashtra, Konkan and many other areas in 
Maharashtra, institutes have requested CPS authorities to postpone the admission schedule till 
the situation improves, as it will be difficult for candidates to join and report the selected 
institutes in the present situation. 

In View of the above and for the safety of students, CPS authorities has decided to postpone 
the admission schedule till the weather situation improves. 

For query please email us on cpsonline@cpsmumbai.org   PLEASE DO NOT CALL. 
  
Please keep checking our official website www.cpsmumbai.org for regular updates. 
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